Kim John 116 N Hooper Avenue Soda Springs, Idaho 83276

March 27, 2019

Dear Superintendent Stein and Board of Trustees:

I am writing this letter to inform you that I intend to retire from the Soda Springs School District as of June 1, 2019.

My employment with the Soda Springs School District has been an amazing nine-year experience. I have enjoyed working with the staff and students and will leave with some sadness in my heart; however, I am excited to explore retirement with my family.

Thank you for the opportunity you have provided me.

Sincerely,

Kim John

I would first like to thank you all so very much for the belief in me, as well as the hard work on my behalf to obtain temporary certification for the 2018-2019 school year. However, I have unfortunately learned that I do not have the passion for teaching at this level that I thought I would, or that I had hoped I would develop. I have made the difficult decision to not renew my contract with The Soda Springs School District. I once again thank you for the time, effort and belief in me and I sincerely appreciate the learning opportunity that was afforded to me.

Signed

Christopher Burger

April 10, 2019

School Dist. # 150

Attn: Dr. Stein, School board, District office

staff

To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept my resignation from my job for the school district. I have decided to retire. My last day of work will be August 31 and my official retirement date, according to PERSI, is September 1, 2019.

Sincerely, Sandra Batterton

Sandra Batterton